

Annual Report

From UCI Police Department <zotmail@uci.edu>

Date Mon 2/15/2021 10:02 PM

To All UCI Employees (Campus, Medical Center, and College of Health Sciences), All UCI Students, Sponsored UCINetID Holders <zotmail@uci.edu>



Dear UCI Community,

Your safety is important. That is why the UCI Police Department is focused and committed to providing a safe and secure campus through quality policing, and innovative programs and partnerships with the community. Together, we work to create an inclusive environment where students, faculty, staff, and visitors can work, learn, live and thrive.

We have made tremendous strides in 2020 and invite you to view our department's <u>Annual Report</u> which gives insight into our team, highlights our crime prevention and community engagement programs, and other important information about security and UCIPD services on campus. It also contains statistics and data trends, as well as a chance to see some inspiring lifesaving stories.

Our approach to never-ending safety improvements stems from regular feedback from you and our community partners. If you have any questions after reviewing our report, please visit our website at www.police.uci.edu. It is our privilege to serve and work with the Anteater community.

Sincerely, signature Liz Griffin, Chief of Police